
From: Wayne Sieg 

Sent: Saturday, April 06, 2013 1:26 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Senate Bill 835 

 

Dear Beth Reiley, 

I am opposed to the Senate Bill 835 due to its far reaching implications of restrictions on private 

ranching landowners to veterinarians.  I urge you to oppose this also. 

Thanks, 

Wayne Sieg 

3825 Cedar Street 

Baker City, Oregon 97814 

 


